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PCC to host Media Question Time debate in Bridgend on the Reporting of Suicide -  Friday 16 May

The Press Complaints Commission is to host a public debate in Bridgend about how the media 
covered the recent spate of suicides in South Wales.

A panel -  chaired by PCC Chairman Sir Christopher Meyer -  will take questions from the public and 
other interested parties about how the cases were reported by the media (including press, television 
and the internet); what rules apply in reporting situations such as these; and whether or not the 
coverage was unfair to the local area.

The panel will also include Madeleine Moon MP; Rhodri Williams, Director of Ofcom for Wales; and 
Spencer Feeney, editor-in-chief of the South Wales Evening Post and member of the Commission. In 
addition, the PCC will also run an advice session for anyone who has a specific concern they wish to 
raise privately.

The event will take place at the Dunraven Suite, Bridgend Recreation Centre, on Friday 16 May.
From 2.30 -  3.30pm there will be an open surgery for an informal chat with a member of PCC staff or 
to pick up some information.

From 3.30pm there will be a public Q&A session chaired by Sir Christopher Meyer. Commenting on 
the Bridgend debate. Sir Christopher said;

"I kn o w  th a t the d ea th s o f  so  m a n y you n g  p eo p le  have  h a d  a p ro fo u n d  e ffect on co m m u n ities in a nd  
a ro u n d  Bridgend. I very  m uch hop e th a t p eo p le  w ill be  en co u ra g ed  to a tten d  this even t to sh a re  any  
co n cern s w ith us a n d  a lso  w ith the rep resen ta tives fro m  the m edia. It is very  im p o rta n t tha t peo p le  
u n d ersta n d  the ro le a n d  re m it o f  the Code o f  Practice, a n d  kn o w  h o w  the P C C  is able to o ffer  
p ra ctica l su p p o rt to p eo p le  a ffecte d  b y  tragedies su ch  as these".

Madeleine Moon, MP for Bridgend, said:

"I'd  like  to tha n k the P C C  f o r  g iv in g  the p eo p le  o f  B rid g en d  Co un ty Borough the opp ortu n ity  to voice  
th e ir concern s reg a rd in g  the p re ss  co vera ge o f  the re ce n t tragedies. I hope that this m eetin g  w ill help  
in fo rm  m ed ia  rep o rtin g  o f  this se n sitive  issu e  in fu tu re ".

ENDS

Notes for editors:
1. Clause 5 (Intrusion into grief or shock) of the Code of Practice states;
"i) In cases involving personal grief or shock, enquiries and approaches must be made with sympathy 
and discretion and publication handled sensitively. This should not restrict the right to report legal 
proceedings, such as inquests.
ii) When reporting suicide, care should be taken to avoid excessive detail about the method used."
2. The PCC is responsible for newspapers and magazines, both in print and online. Responsibility for 
broadcast journalism lies with Ofcom or the BBC.
3. The PCC has issued guidance about what to do if someone is being harassed by a journalist. It is 
available to read on the PCC website; httD://www.pcc.org.uk/code/advice for complainants.html?
4. The PCC operates a 24 hour helpline service for those who need assistance in dealing with media 
attention. The contact number is 07659 152656. In office hours, the number is 020 78310022.
5. For more information, please contact Catherine Speller on 020 78310022, 
catherine.speller(5)pcc.org.uk or 07977 573 321.
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